- “I was wondering if the Village will be extending the Parkway
“‘“a“ Tree Planting fee waiver?”

c“s As you will remember, in an effort to support and encourage the

‘a planting of parkway trees, the Norridge Village Board, at the

January 25, 2023 Village Board meeting, passed Resolution

23-01 “A RESOLUTION APPROVING A TEMPORARY FEE WAIVER

RELATING TO PARKWAY TREE PLANTING”. This resolution temporarily waived

the tree planting fee in residential areas until December 31, 2023. The Village Board took

further action at the October 25, 2023 meeting, passing Resolution 23-06, extending the
fee waiver through December 31, 2024.

Residents who are interested in ordering a parkway tree will need to visit the Village Hall
to complete and application and select a tree from the list of approved trees. You may
also view the list on our website https://www.villageofnorridge.com/our-village/resident-
information/parkway-trees

Applications received prior to March 1st will be planted by the end of May. Applications
received during the period from March 1st to September 1st will be planted in late October.
Don’t miss out on this opportunity to do your part in beautifying our Village.
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